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January 17, 2025 
 
Courtney Sullivan 
8501 E. Princess Dr. Ste 220 
Scottsdale, AZ 85255  
(via e-mail only to: csullivan@bslawusa.com) 
 
 Re:  Request for records 
  Request Number: 2025-PHA-00093 
 
Dear Courtney Sullivan: 
 
The Department of Labor & Industry is in receipt of your record request, dated January 10, 2025.  
 
The Department understands you are requesting the following documents: 
 

• All correspondence to and/or from Eli Lilly on or between October 2, 2024, to January 9, 
2025, regarding Mounjaro, Zepbound, and/or oral tirzepatide. 

 
Please see the attached email sent to the Montana Board of Pharmacy Executive Officer on 
December 2, 2024.  Neither the Board nor staff have had follow up discussions or 
communication with Adam Chesler or anyone from Eli Lilly, and we have not received the letter 
mentioned in the email. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer Stallkamp   
Jennifer Stallkamp 
Agency Counsel 


